
Kevin Foster MP
Parliamentary Under Secretary for Immigration
Home Office 
2 Marsham Street
LONDON 
SW1P 4DF

 25 June 2020

Dear Kevin Foster MP, 

Thank you for your letter of 19 May responding to our questions on the EU settlement scheme. 

This is to follow up on our previous request to meet with you to discuss the implementation of the
EU settlement scheme and protecting EU citizens in the UK after Brexit. 

We are keen to ensure that the EU settlement scheme is delivered in a “smooth, transparent and
simple” way as set out in the Withdrawal Agreement, and also have concerns about the 
consequences of failing to successfully apply for settled status after the 30 June 2021 deadline. 

We are pleased to meet at your earliest convenience to discuss these issues, and look forward to
working with you. 

Yours sincerely,

                                                                 
Nicolas Hatton – the3million 

 
c/o the3million,
Studio 11, 9 Bath Buildings
Bristol BS6 5PT 

cc: The Rt Hon Priti Patel MP
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